



05 March 2018

Jonathan Bion

Dear Mr Bion

Fitzwilliam House 2nd Floor Skimped Hill Lane

> Bracknell Berkshire RG12 1BO

Tel: 01344 415600 Fax: 01344 415666

Email: foi.bht@berkshire.nhs.uk

Freedom of Information Request 417

Thank you for your request for information which we received on 12 February 2018 regarding hospital car parking charges and income generated.

In the case of West Berkshire Community Hospital, the patient/visitor car park is managed by a third party, Total Car Parks Ltd, and we receive an income from the proceeds.

In the case of Upton, St Marks and King Edward VII hospitals, the patient visitor parking is managed by Berkshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust but the proceeds go to the landlord - NHS Property Services, which is wholly owned by the Department of Health. Charges do not apply at all other sites.

We hope this response fulfils your request.

Juli A Tur

Should you not be satisfied with our response, you have a right to complain and request a review. You should forward your complaint to foi.bht@berkshire.nhs.uk.

Should you wish to take your complaint further, if you are still unhappy with the decision after review, you can contact the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

In the meantime if you have any queries then please contact us at the above address.

Yours sincerely

Julie Hill

Company Secretary

From the 1 July 2015 Berkshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust is a smoke free organisation.

To help protect our staff and people who use our services from the harmful effects of tobacco smoke, please do not smoke anywhere on our sites, or during appointments when our staff are at your home. If you would like support to quit please speak to your healthcare professional or contact **Smoke Free Life Berkshire** on 0800 622 6360 or text QUIT to 66777